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1st March 2024 
 
To be sent by e-mail 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We would like to welcome you to our Year 6 Transition Welcome Evening on 23rd April 2024.  At this event, you 
will have the opportunity to hear from Mr Juric and to meet other key staff involved in your child’s transition to 
St Robert of Newminster Catholic School & Sixth Form College.  Please check the table below which indicates 
the time you should attend according to your child’s current primary school.   
 
At the evening, we would ask that all parents/carers complete our student registration documentations as this 
will greatly help our administration team in registering your child at our school. Please bring in your child’s 
passport or birth certificate (original document not a photocopy please) with you as it is a legal 
requirement we have sight of this.  
 
We have invited our school uniform providers (The School Outfit and Price & Buckland) to be available on the 
night for you to purchase items should you so wish.  Items can also be purchased after the event using the 
company’s websites/outlets.    
 
We will be giving further information on Transition days which are scheduled for 25th, 26th and 27th June 2024 
and our Summer School which are from 22nd – 25th July 2024.  
  

Meeting 1 - Arrive from 5.30pm for 
administration/uniform.   
 
Mr Juric’s talk will commence at 
6pm in the Performance Hall.    
 
 

• New Penshaw Academy 

• Usworth Colliery Primary School 

• Newbottle Primary Academy 

• Barnwell Academy 

• Fatfield Academy 

• Biddick Primary School 

• Rickleton Primary School 

• Holley Park Academy 

• Marlborough Primary School 

• John F Kennedy Primary School 

• Barmston Village Primary School 

• Albany Village Primary School 

• St John Bosco Catholic Primary School 

• St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Washington 

• St Bede’s Catholic Primary School 

• St John Boste Catholic Primary School 

• Wessington Primary School 
  

t Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 716 1700          Email: school@str.bwcet.com 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr D Juric  

Chair of Governors: Miss A Nichols 
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Meeting 2 – Arrive from 6.30pm for 
administration/uniform.   
 
Mr Juric’s talk will commence at 
7pm in the Performance Hall.    
 

• St Oswald’s Catholic Primary, Wrekenton 

• East Boldon Junior School 

• St Oswalds C of E Primary School 

• Northern Saints Church of England Academy 

• Diamond Hall Junior School 

• Fulwell Junior School 

• Town End Academy 

• Willow Wood Community Primary School 

• East Herrington Primary Academy 

• Seaburn Dene Primary School 

• St Benet’s Roman Catholic VA Primary School 

• St Cuthbert’s Catholic Primary School 

• St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, Sunderland  

• English Martyrs’ Catholic Primary School 

• St Anne’s RC Voluntary Aided Primary School 

• St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School 

• Benedict Biscop Church of England Academy 

• St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 

• Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic Primary School 

• Woodlea Primary School 

 
 
Arbor 
 
We are hoping to be able to communicate with parents/carers using Arbor which is our management information 
system.  This is the system we will use throughout your child’s journey with us.  Attached to this e-mail are 
instructions on how to get set up however please wait for the welcome e-mail to be sent to you before trying to 
login.   
 
If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact school either via telephone or e-
mail (school@str.bwcet.com). 
 
Kind regards 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
 
  
 
 

Ms K Gittins  
Head of Year 7 and Transition       
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